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Poet John OõDonohue offers us a grace to be 

said after a meal.  We usually ask God to 

bless the food we are about to consume ð 

but we rarely stop to thank God for the food 

that we have eaten, the fellowship we have 

enjoyed around the table, and the time and 

rest the meal offers us.   

 

He prays: 

 

òWe end this meal with grace 

For the joy and nourishment of food,  

The slowed time away from the world 

To come into presence with each other 

And sense the subtle lives behind our faces, 

The different colors of our voices, 

The edges of hungers we keep private, 

The circle of love that unites us.  

We pray the wise spirit who keeps us 

To change the structures that  

make others hunger 

And that after such grace we might  

now go forth 

And impart dignity wherever we partake.ó 

 

November is a month that we can sense òthe 

slowed time away from the world.ó  Falling 

leaves, gentle days and a renewed focus on 

thanksgiving and gratitude help us to reflect 

on the past year much as this grace reflects 

on the past meal.  November is a good 

month to reflect on the wonder of our past 

year, the circle of love which has kept us and 

the grace of God who has pulled us through.  

November is a time to reflect on our lives 

and how we might better òimpart dignityó 

wherever we go. 

 

 Itõs also a month to reflect on our 

ministry and mission at Sunrise in 2016. This 

year as Sunrise began our first year of New 

Beginnings, we asked God to help us get to 

know and serve our community.  We prayed 

that we might open our building to more 

community groups, that we would seek to 

build relationships with our neighborhood 

and that we would continue to nurture and 

teach our children, youth and adults.    Weõve 

opened ourselves in many new directions as 

together weõve discovered what it means to 

be a missional church.  

 

2016 was full of good gifts from God:  Godõs 

Kids and Youth Fellowship are strong and 

vital, Sunrise and First Presbyterian  hosted 

Heartland Traveling Day Camp for 56 chil-

dren, CASTLE served many children, our 

adult Sunday School classes are full and 

exciting, our building is often used by 

community groups, we hosted three 

òFranks and Fellowshipó events under the 

Sunrise trees as a way to invite our neigh-

bors, weõre planning a mission trip to 

Honduras in March of 2017, we will soon 

have a new church directory with an 

online feature, and weõve given our hands

-on help to Ashby House, Habitat for Hu-

manity, the USDA Food Commodities pro-

gram and other agencies in Salina.   

 

November is a good month to offer a 

grace for the year we have had.  Good 

and wonderful things have happened to 

us and others through the work of our 

hands this year.  One way we can offer 

gratitude and thanksgiving to God is 

through our giving through the 2017 

pledge campaign.  If everyone were able 

to increase their pledge offering by just 

1% we would have ample funds for Godõs 

ministry at Sunrise.  Iõve just figured a 

percentage increase for my pledge.  I 

hope we can offer God just a little bit 

more ð because we have been part of 

Godõs ministry at Sunrise that has given 

us and others an overflowing grace. 

 

Love, 

 

Martha 
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Godõs Kids News 

 

 

Godõs Kids began November with a field trip to the Emergency Aid Food Bank.  They 

helped put bulk beans into containers and learned about the Food Bank.  Itõs  

important that our kids learn that how to volunteer and help others. 

 

Weõve also read and will read some wonderful books: 

 

* Over and Over by Charlotte Zolotow is a book about a little girl who has  

trouble waiting for the next event in the year.  She learns that winter and 

spring ð birthdays and Christmas come each year ð over and over. 

* Zayde Comes to Live is about a little girl whose grandfather comes to live with 

them.  He is dying.  The book is about her conversations with others about his 

pending death.  Itõs a beautiful, dear book about life and death. 

* Miracle Man - The Story of Jesus is a marvelously illustrated book about  

Jesusõ life.  Itõs fresh and inviting.  It tells the story of Jesus. 

 

All of these books will be in Addieõs Corner by the end of November.  CHECK THEM 

OUT!!! 

 

During November we will begin using a CD called Sitting Still Like a Frog:  Mindfulness 

Exercises for Kids.  Itõs a fun and engaging way to help kids learn to sit still and be 

mindful.  The author reports that after teaching her children to sit still like a frog her 

son told her, òYou always used to shout at us to calm down.  I had no idea how to do 

that.  Now, I know how.ó  Weõre looking forward to sitting as still as a frog! 

What Weõre Reading! 
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Adult Faith Class in the Parlor 

Jerryõs Wellness TipsñPart 3 

My problem is not about eating 

well...itõs more about eating too 

much.  Itõs never easy, is it?  

Recently, I asked a friend while 

he was smoking a cigarette if he 

thought about quitting.  He said 

he stopped 7 times in the last 

few weeks.   

My blood pressure spiked re-

cently, probably due to a potassi-

um imbalance from my diuretic 

which has been corrected.  I 

really donõt want a potassium 

supplement.  Here are some 

potassium-rich foods to help 

maintain proper blood pressure 

(around 120/80); and remem-

ber, the upper reading on blood 

pressure is more important than 

the lower reading as you get 

older.  Try these foods for better 

potassium: 

§ fresh squeezed orange juice 

(not concentrate) 

§ sweet potatoes 

§ bananas 

§ broccoli 

§ fat free yogurt 

§ milk 

§ beans 

§ fish/clams 

§ molasses 

§ carrot juice 

§ prunes 

§ beets 

§ tomato sauce/puree 

Try for 4,700 mg of potassium 

daily, and read the labels when 

shopping.  

I will see my neurologist again 

soon for more hints.  All comments 

are welcome.  Stay healthy! 

Jerry McKee, 827-4020  

 

òA thrill of HOPE. . . 

éThe Christmas Story in 

Word and Artó 

During Lent last year, we looked 

at the art work of John August 

Swanson as we studied the text 

for the Easter story.  Now for 

Advent, we will again look at 

Swansonõs paintings depicting 

the Christmas story. 

We will begin our Advent study 

on November 20th, skip the 

Sunday following Thanksgiving 

and continue through December 

18th.  Come join us for this dis-

cussion of the Christmas story 

using word and art!  
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The Sabots will meet for a potluck 

on November 8, at 6:00 in the MPR 

room. 

A Minute for Mariners 

Sabot Mariners Meeting 

The Clippers will meet November 

13, at 6:00 in the MPR room.  

Lunch will be served.   

Paula Merrill, Program Provider at 

Community Corrections, will share 

with us information on "Response 

to Domestic Violence - The Role of 

Criminal Justice, The Role of the 

Community, DVACK and, ôHow can 

you help?õó.  Please plan to attend 

for fellowship and learning.   

Thanks, Rosie and Jerry McKee 

and Rose Marie Merrill.  

Clipper Mariners 

Free Daily Devotion Booklets 

Would you like to have a daily de-

votional booklet?  Sunrise PW pro-

vides them and are available FREE 

to anyone to take and use.  The 

devotionals are entitled òThese 

Days,ó and come in regular or 

large print.  They are located on 

the small table across from the 

office door.   

 

Please take one, and may you find 

these devotionals very meaningful. 

 

Thank you from PWñPresbyterian 

Women-ñSharing and Caring. . . 
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Stewardship 

Itõs time to think about 2017, 

stewardship and what that means 

to us here at Sunrise.  The annual 

pledge drive is progressing well! 

We will dedicate the Pledges No-

vember 20.   

If you have not received a Pledge 

packet, let Angie know and she 

will get you one.   

Thank you! 

Weõre asking you to capture mo-

ments, the ògoings-onó at Sunrise, 

ones that canõt be captured by 

church staff alone, but yet are often 

treasured photos we all enjoy.  And 

besides, we have a lot going on at 

Sunrise!  Good things!  Photo worthy 

moments!  In the òhigh-techó world 

we live in, many of us have cell 

phones that take great pictures.  

Which leads us to ask - will you 

help?  Will you be a photographer 

for Sunrise?  Help Sunrise to gather 

pictures to share with others, share 

whatõs happening at Sunrise?   

All you have to do is be aware, 

watch for opportunities to take pic-

tures during church events such as 

Wednesday Godõs Kids, deli, choir 

rehearsals, potluck dinners, youth 

retreats, a child singing or playing a 

Take Photos Please? 
game, etc.  For example, the photo 

to the right is of a random moment 

I felt was picture-worthyñCameron 

stopping in to say hello to the 

church secretary!  I took the pic-

ture before Wednesday Godõs 

Kids, while his Grandma was mak-

ing chili for the deli.   

Keep in mind any photos submit-

ted by you that we use have to be 

appropriate in content, and if 

deemed otherwise will not be 

used. 

Submit photos to Angieñwe 

may share on Facebook, 

print to put up on bulletin 

boards/use in art projects, or 

put in the church newsletter.   

No flash photography during 

worship, please.   

Have fun, and thank you for 

your help!   
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Thanksgiving Dinner 

 

Please join us, and bring family members if you wish, 

on Sunday, November 20, for Thanksgiving dinner 

with your Sunrise family.  We'll eat at noon.   

The church will provide the turkeys. 

Please see the signup sheet on the bulletin board by 

the Multipurpose room to signup for a side dish, 

11:45 a.m. 

Sunday,  

Sunrise USA  

The Mission Committee will again be sponsoring the Annual Sunrise Thanksgiving  
Dinner November 20th, the Sunday before Thanksgiving at 11:45 am.  A sign-up sheet 
has been posted on the bulletin board outside the MPR Room so we donôt have too 

many vegetables or dinner rolls, although we could never have too many desserts!  
This dinner is especially for anyone who will not be having a traditional Thanksgiving 

dinner, so if you know someone who is not,  

please invite them to the dinner. 

20th  
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Red Cross Blood Drive at Sunrise 

First of all, I wanted to express my thanks 

to Martha, the Board, and the church staff. 

In the past years that I was a donor at 

these drives, I always felt the church was 

such an inviting place for such an impactful 

event. And I know the community feels for-

tunate to have such a nice facility for these 

drives. 

  

Second, I wanted to let them know how our 

last drive went. We were able to collect a 

total of 269 units of blood; which can po-

tentially provide over 800 life-saving blood 

procedures to some very grateful patients. 

Being a past recipient of blood products 

years ago myself, I can honestly say I feel 

so blessed for those donations that saved 

my life. There isnõt a day that goes by that I 

donõt think about those donors! 

  

And finally, I want to mention that these 

drives take a lot of hard work in just the 

preparation and clean-up of these events. 

The group of volunteers that have teamed 

up to do this hard work are some of the 

best Iõve seen. And though I know it can be 

tiring, the satisfaction I see in their faces 

clearly tells me why they serve in such a 

way! 

 

We look forward to another successful drive 

on December 26th, 27th and 28th! 

  

Teri Novotny | Account Manager 

American Red Cross 

Central Plains Blood Services Region 

120 West Prescott, Salina, KS  67401  

(316) 558-7351 ©  

teri.novotny@redcross.org 

facebook.com/RedCrossBlood 

  

 

You can hold the power to save lives in the 

palm of your hand with the FREE Red Cross 

Blood Donor App! Hereõs how: 

Text òBLOODAPPó to 90999 or download it 

from theApp StoreSM or the Google 

PlayTM store today! 

  

GENERAL INFORMATION 

Learn more at redcrossblood.org/ 

 

RAPIDPASS 

Save lives in less time. Learn more at  

redcrossblood.org/Rapidpass 

  

Note from Salina Area Account Manager 

redcrossblood.org/Rapidpass
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Sunrise Coat Closet Giveaway 

 

Sunrisers:  There will be a contribution barrel near 

the church office so that people can bring coats.   

 

The coat giveaway is being organized by a young 

man in our community named  Malcolm Norris, who 

cares a great deal about kids with no warm coats.   

 

Members of the Mission Committee are working with 

Malcolm and will be in attendance that day. 


